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Will the 
proposed 
action 
adversely 
affect one 
segment of 
the 
population? 
 
Will the action 
disrupt 
established 
neighborhood
s… or cause 
the relocation 
of lower 
income 
people?  
 
Is the action 
compatible 
with present 
and future 
community 
values?  
 
If the 
community is 
a tribal entity, 
will the 
actions 
adversely 
affect cultural 
values or 
resources? 

How 
effective is 
the action in 
avoiding or 
reducing 
future 
losses? 
 
… Determine 
whether the 
alternative 
action is a 
whole or 
partial 
solution, or 
not a 
solution at 
all… 
 

Will it create 
more  
problems  
than it solves?  
 
Does it solve 
the problem 
or only a 
symptom? 
 
 
 

Does the 
jurisdiction have 
the capability 
(staff, technical 
experts, and/or 
funding) to 
implement the 
action, or can it 
be readily 
obtained?  
 
Can the 
community 
provide the 
necessary 
maintenance?  
Can it be 
accomplished in 
a timely 
manner? 
Annual budgets 
and capital 
improvement 
plans offer an 
opportunity to 
include the costs 
of mitigation 
activities as part 
of routine state, 
community, or 
tribal outlays, 
rather than 
considering 
mitigation 
projects as 
separate special 
initiatives.  
Just as 
communities 
have the power 
to spend, they 
also have the 
power to 
withhold 
spending for the 
public good.  
Does your state 
or community 
have the 
authority to 
withhold 
spending in 
hazard areas? 

Is there political 
support to 
implement and 
maintain this 
action?  
Have political 
leaders 
participated in 
the planning 
process so far?  
 
Is there a local 
champion 
willing to help 
see the action to 
completion?  
 
Who are the 
stakeholders in 
this proposed 
action?  
 
Is there enough 
public support to 
ensure the 
success of the 
action?  
 
Have all of the 
stakeholders 
been offered an 
opportunity to 
participate in the 
planning 
process? 
 
How can the 
mitigation 
objectives be 
accomplished at 
the lowest 
“cost” to the 
public? 

…Identify the unit 
of government 
undertaking the 
mitigation action, 
and include an 
analysis of the 
interrelationships 
between local, 
regional, state, and 
federal 
governments.  
Legal authority is 
likely to have a 
significant role later 
in the process when 
your state, tribe, or 
community will 
have to determine 
how mitigation 
activities can best 
be carried out, and 
to what extent 
mitigation policies 
and programs can 
be enforced.  
Does the state, 
tribe, or 
community have 
the authority to 
implement the 
proposed action?  
Is there a technical, 
scientific, or legal 
basis for the 
mitigation action 
(i.e., does the 
mitigation action 
“fit” the hazard 
setting)?  
Are the proper 
laws, ordinances, 
and resolutions in 
place to implement 
the action?  
Are there any 
potential legal 
consequences? 
Will the community 
be liable for the 
actions or support 
of actions, or lack of 
action?  
Is the action likely 
to be challenged by 
stakeholders who 
may be negatively 
affected? 

Economic 
considerations must 
include the present 
economic base and 
projected growth and 
should be based on 
answers to questions 
such as:  
 
Are there currently 
sources of funds that 
can be used to 
implement the action?  
 
What benefits will the 
action provide?  
 
Does the cost seem 
reasonable for the size 
of the problem and 
likely benefits?  
 
What burden will be 
placed on the tax base 
or local economy to 
implement this action? 
 
Does the action 
contribute to other 
community economic 
goals, such as capital 
improvements or 
economic 
development?  
 
What proposed actions 
should be considered 
but be “tabled” for 
implementation until 
outside sources of 
funding are available? 
 

Impact on the 
environment is an 
important 
consideration because 
of public desire for 
sustainable and 
environmentally 
healthy communities 
and the many 
statutory 
considerations, such 
as the National 
Environmental Policy 
Act (NEPA), to keep in 
mind when using 
federal funds.  
 
…Evaluate whether, 
when implementing 
mitigation actions, 
there would be 
negative 
consequences… 
 to environmental 
assets such as 
threatened and 
endangered species, 
wetlands, and other 
protected natural 
resources.  
 
How will this action 
affect the 
environment (land, 
water, endangered 
species)?  
 
Will this action 
comply with local, 
state, and federal 
environmental laws 
or regulations?  
 
Is the action 
consistent with 
community 
environmental goals? 
 

Adapted from FEMA’s “STATE AND LOCAL MITIGATION PLANNING how-to guide: Developing the Mitigation Plan (page 2-13 and 2-14) 
https://www.fema.gov/media-library-data/20130726-1521-20490-5413/4howto3step2.pdf 


